
City not yet disconnecting 
unpaid utilities accounts
For months, Columbia didn’t disconnect utilities for 
people who couldn’t pay because of COVID-19.  But 
after the city said it would resume disconnections 
Sept. 25, more people have paid their bills. In less 
than two weeks, more than 2,300 delinquent 
accounts — worth about $858,000 — were paid.
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